
General Committee Meeting Thursday Jan 11th 34. 

 

Present: Jas Kershaw in the Chair.  

Messrs H L Boardman, H Ridyard, J Taylor, R Bennett, R Wood, E S Jones, E Raines, G 

Robson, W H Andrew, J H Barratt and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held December 14th 33 were read and adopted. 

 

The Captain reported that he had interviewed Mr J H Barratt as requested by the 

Committee and that Mr Barratt had agreed to undertake the duties of House 

Secretary: Mr Kershaw therefore moved that Mr J H Barratt be co-opted on the 

Committee until the next Autumn Meeting, this was seconded by Mr W H Andrew 

and carried unanimously. 

 

Mr Barratt thanked the Committee for their confidence and said that he would 

endeavour to carry out his duties to the best of his ability. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership by ballot: 

- Dr C Starkie for full membership and Mr W E Whittaker for Country Membership. 

 

The resignation of Mr E Whalley was accepted.  

 

A letter from Mr & Mrs Lewis was read conveying their appreciation and thanks, also 

that of the ground staff and professional for the New Year Gift they had received 

through the Treasurer. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - Mr J W Kenworthy 29/-/-, 

Gas Account 5/6/9. Total £34-6-9. 

 

The Secretary reported that the Club License had been renewed also that a Male 

Servant license had been obtained. 

 

Mr J Taylor, the secretary to the Social Committee reported that the amount 

received form the Dance was 26/0/9 and that the small dance had realised 4/-/-, 

also that another dance was to be held in February. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were taken as read. 

 

The question of the lettering of the Honours Board and bringing to date was left 

with the Secretary.  

 

Jas Kershaw 

8/2/34. 


